
Alberta Doctors' Digest

Welcome to the future of the AMA online

We are excited to share that we have finally launched the Alberta Medical Association’s
new website!

If you haven’t had a chance yet, visit albertadoctors.org and look around. You’ll notice
that it’s faster, fresher on the eyes, and easier to use. We’ve added many features to
enhance your experience and improve the AMA’s online presence:

• New, world-class search engine that will self-improve as it learns from user input.
• Personalized content through the member dashboard including quick access to

your insurance plans and active votes. Plus benefit, targeted compensation and
funding support programs.

• Improved login security.
• An acronym glossary.
• An improved responsive design that allows for a seamless experience on any

device (computer, tablet, smartphone, etc.).
• Many other (less glamorous!) cost-and-time-saving, behind-the-scenes upgrades

that will make the website more flexible, cheaper to maintain, and better prepared
to meet member needs into the future.

Website login change

Members were informed through MD Scope and other communications about necessary
updates to website login credentials:

• You will no longer log in with an ID number. Use the email address associated with
your existing AMA account to login. If you need assistance, or to create an
account, visit Login Help or contact the AMA’s help desk or membership team.

• You will need to reset and strengthen your password. A strength metre will help
ensure your password meets the security standard.

If you haven’t yet, we strongly recommend you update your login credentials as soon as
possible to ensure you’re all set for membership renewal, elections, your committees,
etc.

Compliments, comments or questions?

If you’d like to send us feedback directly, you can use the in-page feedback form. Each
page has a button that says “Was this page helpful?” Simply click the thumbs down icon
to open the form, enter your comments and click submit.

The website is the AMA’s flagship communications tool and the number one way that
our members, the media and the public interact with us. We are committed to continually
improving our services to better meet member needs. This new website is just one of the
many exciting initiatives we are undertaking. Should you have any questions or need
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assistance navigating the new site, please don't hesitate to contact our web support
team at webmaster@albertadoctors.org.
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